
KLASAC Meeting June 21, 2023 at 5:00-6:30 PM via Owl and at Lyle Activity Center 

Attendance: Abbie B., Laura B, Sheila C., Sunday S., and Cheryl W. 

Introductions/Ice Breaker/Community Celebrations and Celebrations: Laura B. shared about the 
School/Family Summer bags that were given put at Klickitat and Lyle Schools. Kindergarten through fifth 
grades received bags with summer arts and crafts activities, jump ropes, bug viewers, etc. TADAA 
students helped with passing out the bags at each school. Students sixth through twelfth grades 
received stress balls, t-shirts, and Frisbees with organizations logos. Board members and TADAA 
students stuffed bags the Tuesday prior to the outreach activities. Approximately 320 bags were handed 
out. Discussion followed with questions and clarifications. Sheila C. shared that KLASAC will host an 
informational table at Canyon Days (July 29th) at the Saturday Market. There are also two Family Game 
Nights coming up in June 27th and 29th. One will be a t Klickitat’s Community Center and the other will be 
at Lyle Activity Center. Liz L. will attend CADCA in July in Texas. Abbie B. from WGAP shared about 
having tables/booths at the Goldendale Community Days and Klickitat County Fair and will be partnering 
with C-Pack and KLASAC at the fair in August. There has been lots of planning for the Latino/Latina 
Celebration coming up in August in White Salmon. Last year’s celebration was a huge success. AT this 
time, there is a cooling shelter in Stevenson and hopefully in other areas as needed. Sunday S. shared 
that C-PAC has a resilience training occurring on Sat., June 24th from 10-2 in Goldendale. They are also 
hosting two Families/Youth Nights on July 1st and July 14th C-PAC is partnering with WGAP, Klickitat 
Valley Health, and Recovery Cafe for these events. C-PAC will also have outreach events at Goldendale 
Community Days and the Klickitat County Fair. Sunday suggested getting KLASAC’s events on 
Events@GoldendaleSentinel.com, the library’s website, and in the senior newsletter. 

Action Plan: It has been kept the same as changes will be occurring next year (2023-2024). The 
Executive Board did review and discuss the Action Plan at their retreat in May. Positive Action was 
added to support Glenwood SD. Looking to implement fall 2023 with training for all schools in 
October/November.  

Budget: The grant did return approximately $13,000. ESD overestimated benefits/salary for Sheila 
Everything was sent in by June 15th. Next year’s budget does not have enough funding for the 
Washington Youth Prevention Summit in Spokane. Sheila included an explanation to the fiscal manager 
at DBHR. If there are not monies for this student/leader event, hopefully, there will be a virtual option. 

Volunteer Opportunities: Sheila shared that she has the game nights ready but volunteers are always 
welcomed. Cheryl and Laura will be there in Klickitat at 5:15 to help with set up and cooking hot dogs. 
Discussion followed about surveys and volunteers will be needed for parent/community outreach to get 
surveys (July 15th-Nov. 15th) completed for both school districts. 

KLASAC Outputs: Sheila shared data for what occurred for the 2022-2023 Coalition; such as; Twenty 
coalition meetings, one hundred eight community surveys, five trainings, etc. The data will be shared 
electronically to the entire coalition after updated data is imputed. 
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Notes: There will not be an Executive Board or Coalition Meeting in July. There will only be a Coalition 
Meeting in August (Aug. 16th). 

Meeting adjourned at 6:05 PM.  Next meeting Aug. 16th at Klickitat Community Center and Hybrid. 


